@ HODGSON ACADEMY

Headteacher: lain Siddall BSc (Hons) At Hodgson anything is possible when we Imagine, Believe, Achieve.

Dear Parent/Carer
Please see below this week’s updates from school.

Start of Half Term Two

Welcome back to all our students, | hope everyone had a restful break. The first week back has gone
very well and the vast majority of students have returned with renewed focus and a positive attitude.

World Cup

As some of you will know, England have their first game in the world cup against Iran on Monday the
21t of November at 1.00pm. We will be giving all students the opportunity to watch the game here at
school by live streaming it into classrooms.

Contact Details

As the term progresses, we will continue to send important information out via email. Please will you
make sure that we have up to date email addresses and telephone numbers for all parties related to
your child to ensure that important messages are not missed. If you need to update you details,
please contact the school office.

Hodgson Christmas Festival Plea

Our student Leadership Team are arranging a Hodgson Christmas Festival on Friday the 9% of
December after school — more details will follow. We are currently asking for donations of the
following items:

e Toys

e Sweets and treats

e Toiletries

o Wine

e Christmas decorations
e Ornaments

e Books

e Stationery

e Christmas lights

If you feel you can donate any of the above then either send it in with your child or drop it off at the
main office. Thank you in advance for your support, all money raised will go to Brian House.

Yours faithfully
I Siddall

Headteacher
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